
 

 
EDUCATION BULLETIN – FEBRUARY 2017 
We are delighted to inform you that the IDF Life for a Child 
Programme, in collaboration with the International Society 
for Pediatric and Adolescent Diabetes (ISPAD), has recently 
published the 2nd edition of the IDF LFAC/ISPAD 
Pocketbook Guidelines. 
 
We first adapted and developed these guidelines using 
material from the ISPAD Guidelines and other resources. The 
1st edition was launched at the IDF World Diabetes Congress 
in Melbourne in 2013. 
 
For this Second Edition, LFAC and colleagues in ISPAD have 
expanded the Nutrition and Pregnancy chapters and made 
various other updates so that the Guidelines are completely up-to-date. Flow charts to 
accompany the Guidelines will follow later in 2017. 
 
We also plan to have the guidelines translated into French, Spanish and Russian. 
 
We will soon be mailing out print copies to all LFAC-supported centres and countries. In the 
meantime, the Guidelines are available for download from 
http://www.idf.org/sites/default/files/LFAC-ISPAD-Pocketbook-2nd-edition-low-res.pdf.  
 
We hope that these Pocketbook Guidelines will continue to assist you all your clinical practice. 
 
We wish you all the very best for 2017, and thank you for all you do for young people living 
with diabetes. 
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